
Ecclesmachan & Threemiletown Community Council 

Proposed Path Consultation  

 
 
Safety, good health and quality of life are subjects the Community Council are passionate about. For many years we 
have listened to comments about difficulties pedestrians and cyclists have had travelling on the B8046 between 
Ecclesmachan and Threemiletown… So we have undertaken the bold step of commissioning a feasibility study into 
how we can provide a mixed use path between the two villages. 
 
We would like to ask for your participation in this process by answering a few questions, the results of which will be 
used to help assess the feasibility of the proposed path. Your personal details will be treated as confidential and your 
responses will remain anonymous as required by the Data Protection Act 1998 

 

Do you agree that the B8046 between Ecclesmachan and Threemiletown is currently unsafe for 

pedestrians, cyclists and horse riders to use? 

Q1 

□ Agree □ No opinion □ Disagree 

 

 

Do you agree that the proposed path has the potential to be beneficial to the local community and 

visitors to the area? 

Q2 

□ Agree □ No opinion □ Disagree 

 

 

If this path was in place would you use it? Q3 

□ Yes □ Not sure □ No 

 

 

If you would use it, what activity would you use it for? (tick all applicable) Q4 

□ Walking □ Cycling □ Horse Riding 

 
 

Please use this space for any additional comments you wish to make 

 

 

 
About You: 

 
Although there is no requirement to do so, it would be helpful if you could supply your name and address below. This 
will ensure we can get in touch with you later if there are any queries about your answers or if you would like to take 
part further on this matter.  It will also assist in validating the data summary produced from these questionnaires. 

 
Name ……………………………………………………………..……… 

 
Address……………………………………………………………..……. 

 
Post Code …………………………………………………………..……. 

 
E-mail Address …………………………………………………………… 

 
Do you wish to be kept informed about this project.   Yes  /  No 

If you have been sent this form by 

email or post – please return it to:- 

E&T CC 

c/o The Village Hall 

Byburn 

Ecclesmachan 

BROXBURN 

EH52 6NG 


